
From:   David Wolter   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   April 01, 2019

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Nimesh Sangani,

I've reached out to our Engineers. Below is the response regarding the 100 MHz Channels.

We would be using aggregated 100 MHz channels, up to 300 MHz in the 4GHz band and up to 1 GHz in
the 24 GHz band, within the 600 MHz and 3250 MHz requested bandwidth, correspondingly.

Thank you,
Angie Alvaran
Associate Director - Compliance
208 S. Akard St. Rm 1014.02, Dallas, TX 75202
Desk: 214-782-6523
Mobile: 972-838-6328


